MARK MACLEAN, University of British Columbia
Expanding the Mathematics Curriculum Conversation for an Indigenous Teacher Education Program

BC's Ministry of Education requires teacher candidates to have completed a university-level course in mathematics to qualify
as an elementary school teacher. We are at the beginning of a process that engages faculty, students, and community members
involved with UBC's Indigenous Teacher Education Program (NITEP) to design a new MATH course to meet this requirement.
I will talk about this conversation and consultation.



